
 
 
Important notice – disclaimer 
 
Ofgem has published on its website a number of documents which are related to 

Ofgem’s consultation on the network code arrangements1 and the section 8AA and 

section 23 licence consultation2, including: 

♦ 

♦ 

♦ 

                                                

the Agency Services Agreement; 

the Joint Governance Agreement; and  

the Incremental Exit Capacity Statement. 

 

These documents have been prepared by Transco.  In publishing Transco’s draft 

documents, it is important to note that the Authority takes no responsibility for the 

accuracy or completeness of the documents.  The Authority is not to be construed as 

endorsing or in any way designating the documents, and there can be no expectation on 

the part of Transco, potential DN purchasers, or any other interested party as to the final 

decision by the Authority in relation to Urgent Modification Proposal 0745 and/or to 

DN sales more generally, including, without limitation, any decisions in respect of the 

proposed licence modifications and/or any modifications which may be proposed to the 

Network Code, the proposed UNC and/or the various ‘short form’ network codes, now 

or in the future. 

 

 
1   Open letter – Gas Distribution Network Sales – Consultation on Network Code 
Arrangements, Ofgem, 4 March 2005 
2 National Grid Transco – Potential sale of gas distribution network businesses, Formal consultation under 
section 23 and section 8AA of the Gas Act 1986, Ofgem, February 2005, 45/05. 


